
We are tremendously pleased to welcome you  
as a client and to welcome the professionals from  
M. Griffith Investment Services to our growing  
team of esteemed Financial Advisors.  

At Baird, we know that all good partnerships are 
built on trust. We are dedicated to earning and 
keeping that trust through our commitment to 
always put your interests first. 

We appreciate the opportunity to serve your 
investment and wealth management needs and 
look forward to working with you and your family  
in the years to come. 

Sincerely,

Mike Schroeder 
President – Private Wealth Management 
Baird

Welcome to Baird!
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